
 

We had a wonderful week, filled with making Christmas decorations, practising our song and playing 
games. We also wrote a story in comic strip style. Everyone worked in pairs and did an excellent job. The 
students do have a little homework to write a diary of some of the days while they are on holiday. I have 
given clear instructions so they understand what to do. 

I would like to thank all the parents for helping us have a great 1st term and I wish you all a very Merry 
Christmas and Healthy and Prosperous New Year. 

See you all on Monday January 9th, 2023.  

School will close at 12(noon) on Friday. 
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